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Saint Peter and Saint Paul, Apostles 

(HA (Holy Angels) & HF (Holy Family) indicates which church a mass is in) 

Sat 29 June   5.00pm Confession Available HA 

  5.30pm Vigil Mass          HA  Pope Francis & the petrine office 

Sun 30 June Sts Peter & Paul 9.15am Sunday Mass   HF Fr Eddie Hopkins ordination 

  11.00am Sunday Mass   HA Missa pro populo 

Mon 1 July Arundel Cathedral No Mass Fr Robin’s Day off    Our Cathedral 

Tue 2 July S. Oliver Plunket 9.30am Mass   HF  

Wed 3 July  S. Thomas, Ap. 9.30am Mass   HA  

Thur 4 July  S. Elizabeth of Portugal 6.30pm Adoration (Confession normally available) 

  7.30pm Mass   HF  

Fri 5 July  9.30am Mass   HA  

Sat 6 July   5.00pm Confession Available HA 

  5.30pm Vigil Mass   HA  

Sun 7 July 14th Sunday OT 9.15am Sunday Mass   HF  

  11.00am Sunday Mass   HA Missa pro populo 

 

✢ ✢ ✢ 
Parish Offertory 

 
Thank you for your generosity in supporting our 
parishes. We need £3250 month/parish. 
 
Holy Angels May £2,625 (Standing Orders £1,300; Dona 
£775; Cash £775) 
 
Holy Family May £1823.20 (Standing Orders £1,336.50; 
Dona £290; Cash £196.70) 
 
 
Thank you for your generosity 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Second Collection This Week 
 

Peter’s Pence 
 

This weekeknd, as is always the case following the the 
feast of St Peter and St. Paul, we have the collection 

for Peter’s Pence. 
 

This is ne of the collections mandated by the Holy See. 
It goes back to Anglo Saxon times and is a connection 

between the faithful and the work of the pope, 
especially his support of the most disadvantaged. 

More information on the work enabkled by your 
donations can be found at: 

 
https://www.obolodisanpietro.va/en.html 

 
 
 
 
 

http://www.holyangelsash.org/
http://www.holyfamilyfarnham.co.uk/


 
 
Joint Parishes Summer BBQ Sunday 30th June 
 
This is one of the major social events for our two parishes. 
Do come along (or stay after the 11am mass) and enjoy the 
presbytery garden and each other’s company accompanied 
by good food. 
 
If you are able to we ask for a £5 donation towards your 
food. 
 
If you are able to donate a raffle prize – something you 
might like to receive – that would be lovely. J 
 
If you are able to bring your own garden chair if you want to 
sit in the garden that would be a help. 
 

Are you a member of our £100 club, which raises money 
for the church? If not why not speak to Gloria in the parish 
Office. 

Congratulations to the lucky winners for the first quarter of 
2024.  100 CLUB WINNERS FOR Q1 2024 

Christina Allgood, Carmel Gray and Auriel Rankmore 
 
New Lectionary  
 
In Advent a new translation of the Lectionary will come 
into effect. It is unwise to buy a new missal before 
then! 
 
https://www.cbcew.org.uk/lectionary/ 
 
 

General Election 
 

The Bishop’s conference of England and Wales encourage 
Catholics to vote and to make sure they consider carefully 
the moral implications of our faith. 
 
https://www.cbcew.org.uk/election24/ 
 
The Catholic Union has also published an election guide 
with some information and suggested questions for 
candidates and voters ahead of the General Election. You 
can download their handy election guide. [Link on website 
newsletter] 
 
Various pro life organisations give help in encouraging you 
to find out where candidates stand on pro life issues – 
which are one of the key issues facing us. e.g. 
 
https://www.spuc.org.uk 
 
https://righttolife.org.uk/bothlives 
 
Over a quarter of a million unborn babies were killed by 
abortion in England and Wales during 2022, the highest 
number on record. Pray for an end to abortion in the UK. 
 
The Campaign for marriage website gives a good reflection 
on where the main parties stand on marriage, another 
important issues for Catholics to consider. 
 
https://www.c4m.org.uk/where-the-main-english-parties-
stand-on-marriage/ 
 
Parish donations Holy Family.  
 

Thank you for your donations and support to our parish.  If 
your donations are through standing order or envelope, you 
should have received your yearly statement from me. If you 
haven't, please make contact me. If you wish to donate 
through standing order, please collect a form from the 
back.  
Any questions please see me or contact me. 
Robert Edwards 
ga2.heathend@abdiocese.org.uk 
07769658055 
 

Holy Family & Holy Angels Parishes 
 

Having recently attended the Guildford Deanery Pastoral 
Meeting representing the Holy Family Parish we have been 
tasked to share a Good News story from our Parish. 
 
So, we are a small tight knit Parish whose congregation 
spans families with preschoolers through to nonagenarians. 
One of our good news stories is perhaps the recent Talent 
Show that was organised by a young mum in the Parish. It 
proved to be really popular and really brought the parish 
together as a community. The Holy Family church hall was 
packed with families and young children right up to perhaps 
some of the most elderly members of our Parish. A huge 
variety of talents were demonstrated and a fun evening 
was had by all. Who knew that Holy Family had such talent! 

 

Sue Haworth-Edwards 
 

The Parish Office is currently normally open on Wednesday 
and Friday Mornings. Please use the normal telephone 
number ( 01252 321 422 ) and parish email address: 
holyofficesurrey@gmail.com 
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https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fcatholicunion.us8.list-manage.com%2Ftrack%2Fclick%3Fu%3Dce9496ddf55217db00d2d018a%26id%3D6496fdb476%26e%3D9440ab4e61&data=05%7C02%7Crobin.farrow%40abdiocese.org.uk%7Cc626e5a5d4c84a7678f908dc8d284e22%7C2bf5dbc217ef4efca1c9ab2dc4edefd0%7C0%7C0%7C638540453113600936%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C40000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=B6JEOVQsJUJa7bv%2FojhYzbGNSlub6wvfBAoZ55wJ%2F8Q%3D&reserved=0
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